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CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Public Works Department
Engineering Services Division
300 Sixth Street

Telephone: (605)394-4154 FAX: (605) 355-3083
Web: www.rcgov.org

May 4, 2011

Public Works Committee/Common Council

Re: Request Authorization to Seek Proposals for Engineering Services for Leland Lane and
Rushmore Street Reconstruction Project SSW11-1951 CIP No. 50802

This project is located in Leland Lane between Evergreen Drive and 32™ Street and in
Rushmore Street between West St. Paftrick Street and Shamber Street.

The project includes reconstruction of the water mains and sanitary sewer mains,
expanding the storm sewer system, and reconstructing the streets.

The project is needed to replace the water mains and sanitary sewer mains which are in
poor condition and have reached the end of their useful life. The storm sewer system will
be expanded to extend the length of Leland Lane.

Staff proposes to hire a Consultant Engineer to be responsible for designing the project,
providing bidding services, and providing construction observation, administration, and
project closeout. '

The project is funded from the Water Enterprise, Sewer Enterprise and Drainage Funds.
The project is estimated to cost $1,154,500 which includes design and construction costs.

s to_bid the project in 2012 and construct the project in 2012 - 2013.

Dale Tech, PE
City Engineer

Staff propose

CC: Robert Ellis, Public Works Director
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EXHIBIT A

LELAND LANE & RUSHMORE STREET RECONSTRUCTION
PROJECT NO. SSW11-1951 CIP NO. 50802






